


 

 

Supporting people who don’t have adequate Welsh or English 

As part of your New Tribunal System for Wales we would urge you to commit not 
only to treating the Welsh language no less favourably than English, but to 
supporting other languages and to safeguarding other communities in Wales who do 
not have an adequate command of either Welsh or English.  

The Welsh Government’s commitment to a more equal Wales, as set out in the Well-
being of Future Generations (Wales) Act, would be strengthened by this action, and 
many disadvantaged people would be guaranteed access to fair, safe and equal 
treatment under the law through the professional support of a properly qualified 
interpreter with the necessary language skills.  

 

The Chartered Institute of Linguists 

The Institute of Translation and Interpreting  

 

 

  



 

Extract from the Consultation Documents:  

Question 41 

We would like to know your views on the effects that our proposed reforms to devolved 
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	Question 42
	Please also explain how you believe the proposed reforms could be formulated or changed so as to have:

